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Call for members: Local 17  
Joint Benefi ts Advisory Committee (Holland College)

It’s Your Union - Get Involved!

PEI UPSE requires two members (one main and one alternate) from Administra-
tion and Support to sit on the Holland College Joint Benefi ts Advisory Com-
mittee.  This committee meets once per year to discuss the annual renewal 
and benefi ts issues aff ecting members. Committee members are appointed 
for a three year term of offi  ce (members may be reappointed for additional terms).  

To express interest, please contact PEI UPSE by Wednesday, February 29, 2012. Call 
902-892-5335, toll free at 1-800-897-8773, or email peiupse@peiupse.ca  

Call for members: Locals 17 & 20  
Pension Advisory Committee (Holland College)

PEI UPSE requires two members from Local 20 and one from Local 17 to sit 
on the Holland College Pension Advisory Committee.  This committee meets 
twice per year with respect to the administration and oversight of the Col-
lege Pension Plan. Committee members are appointed for a three-year term 
of offi  ce.  Members may be reappointed for additional terms. 

 To express interest, please contact PEI UPSE by Wednesday, 
February 29, 2012. Call 902-892-5335, toll free at 1-800-897-8773, 

or email peiupse@peiupse.ca  



Stand with us Poster 
Campaign!   
As part of the 2011/2012 Purple Ribbon Cam-

paign Against Violence, the PEI Advisory Coun-

cil on the Status of Women has created posters 

featuring Islanders pledging their commitment 

to help end violence against women and 

children.   

The posters will be featured on the Status of 

Women website during Family Violence Preven-

tion Week and displayed at events during the 

week. Each will say “I stand with you to end 

violence against women and children”.
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Neighbours, Friends and Families: You can Help Prevent & Respond to 
Abuse in Your Community ... 

... by inspiring people of all ages to take action against violence

... by raising awareness of Family Violence Prevention Week

... by remembering victims of violence and their families

... because as a neighbour, friend and family member I believe that I can 
prevent and respond to abuse in my community!  

Town Hall on Family Violence: February 16, Charlottetown, 7-9:00 pm, Murphy Centre 
  For more information please visit stopfamilyviolence.pe.ca

Family Violence Prevention Week 
February 12-18, 2012  

http://www.gov.pe.ca/acsw/

Pam MacKinnon
Community Youth Worker
Coordinator, Silent Witness 
Project
Tyne Valley, PE


